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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Wednesday 20th October 2021, we will be hosting a Year 1 “Toys from the Past” 

workshop to link with our history topic this term. The children will have the opportunity 

to participate in a range of activities and explore a range of toys from different 

periods, as far back as 120 years ago. They will also have the opportunity to look at how 

different toys work and how they have changed over time. 

 

In order to cover the cost of the workshop, we ask for a contribution of £2.00. This 

should be paid via ParentPay no later than Tuesday 12th October 2021.  

 

If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Thank you, 

 

The Year 1 team. 

 


